Notice of Vacancy
Interested persons are hereby noticed that pursuant to Government Code §1780 there is a vacancy on the 
Soledad-Mission Recreation District 
Board of Directors.
The City of Soledad has two appointed board seats to be filled, with terms beginning January 31, 2025. Appointments to these seats must be finalized by January 31, 2025. The term for each seat will run from January 31, 2025, through January 30, 2029. 
Applications are available at the Soledad-Mission Recreation District offices & City Hall located at: 
248 Main St, Soledad, CA 93960
and
570 Walker Drive, Soledad CA
Online Applications: Soledadrec.org
Applications are due by January 10th to the City of Soledad at 248 Main St., Soledad, CA 93960 or electronically to Dnoriega@cityofsoledad.gov.
Pursuant to Government Code §1780 this notice will be posted for 15 days in 3 or more conspicuous locations in the District from December 11, 2024-January 9th, 2025.
